CITY CLERK’S OFFICE

400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
(608) 789-7510
cityclerk@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

September 15, 2023

Stephanie Ward
1015 7" St S
La Crosse WI 54601

Re: Beverage Operator License — appeal of denial

Stephanie.

Enclosed is written denial of your beverage operator appeal. The Common Council upheld the denial
by the Police Department.

Regards,

\/\WW T

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC
City Clerk

Enc.



